
1. Install the bottom section of the tree into
the stand provided, making certain that it is
seated firmly.

2. Remove the shrink wrap and allow the
branches to fall into place.

3. Locate the stack of plugs (A) near the
center pole and connect it to your own 
extension cord (B). Plug it into the wall.

4. Connect the pole from the middle section
into the pole of the bottom section.

5. Remove the shrink wrap and allow the
branches to fall into place.

6. Locate the stack of plugs in the center of
the middle section (C). Check to be sure the
bottom of the stack is attached to a short
extension cord (D), provided with your tree.

7. Allow the extension cord to run down
through the center of the bottom section.
Connect this cord to your extension cord that
already has stack (A) plugged into it. Use the
other side.

8. Connect the pole from the top section to
the middle section of the tree.

9. Remove the shrink wrap.

10. Locate the 2 or 3 plugs hanging from the
top of the tree (E) and attach them to the top
of the plug stack in the middle section (C).

11. Your tree should now be fully lit.

12. If some lights do not come on, check to
make sure that all of the plugs in the stacks
are connected together.

13. Fluff the branches and tips to the desired
fullness for your Christmas enjoyment.
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This is not included with the tree purchase.
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Foot Pedal connects to B.
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